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Feedback: CCPECP Chamber meeting - 4 August 2022 
 

A CCPECP Chamber meeting was held on 4 August 2022 and the following items were discussed: 

 

• Occupational Health and Safety report, which was noted by labour for discussion in the next 

meeting. 

• Moratorium on implementation of service-delivery models and organisational structures by 

departments of the Eastern Cape Provincial Administration. 

 

The employer indicated that it will not entertain the issue of the moratorium on implementation of service-

delivery model. The PSA supported the item and suggested that the employer should investigate that 

matter. 

 

• Revoking of support and adoption of the Early-Childhood Function Shift-out report 

 

The PSA submitted the following agenda items: 

 

• Non-compliance with PSCBC Resolution 3/2009, with specific reference the Grade Progression 

Model for employees who completed continuous service of 12 and 15 years on the relevant salary 

levels. 

• Non-compliance with PSCBC Resolution 7/2015, with specific reference to the payment of 

accumulated savings to assist employees when acquiring homeownership, building, and improving a 

home. 

 

The employer indicated that an investigation will be conducted into the two items sponsored by the PSA 

and will report back in the next meeting.  

 

The Office of The Premier (OTP) condemned all Departments for not complying with the resolutions and 

committed to ensure compliance. The OTP insisted that the employer does not lack capacity to implement 

the resolutions but reluctance to do so. The OTP ordered the employer to report on these matters in the 

next meeting. The next CCPECP meeting will be held on 2 September 2022 and the AGM will be held on 

17 August 2022.  

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: COORDINATING CHAMBER OF PROVINCIAL EASTERN CAPE PROVINCE 

(CCPECP) 

15-08-2022 

 
 



The PSA calls for inputs and agenda items to be submitted to Gilbert.seakamle@psa.co.za and 

riaan.vosloo@psa.co.za. 

 

As the PSA prides itself for promoting workers’ rights and promoting their interests, the Union calls on 

employees wishing to join the PSA to contact Zandi.nompetsheni@psa.co.za; Kenneth.qikani@psa.co.za; 

phumlela.qilingele@psa.co.za, or Mxolisi.nyandu@psa.co.za. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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